
































June 10, 1996














To Chairs and Directors of Accounting Programs:





In 1992, Professor Sandlin and I conducted a survey of accounting faculty and business firms to evaluate the impact of technology on accounting education.  The results of this survey are included in a 700-page book that is available free on the internet.  This book is the first thing that appears in the Pacioli Network Server at <http://pacioli.loyola.edu>.  A printed copy of the book also is available for a $5.00 shipping and handling charge from the Center for Education Technology in Accounting, College of Business Administration, The University of North Texas, Denton, TX  76203-6677.  The most current versions of the book can be read and printed from the URL <http://www.trinity.edu/~rjensen>.





The Jensen and Sandlin book has been requested by over 1,000 accounting professors, and parts of it are included in my dog and pony shows that I have been invited to deliver at over 146 college and university campuses.  An undetermined number of users read it online.





I am writing to you now because we need to update the information you provided us four years ago, or to include your college or university in our findings for the first time.  The results of this survey will be presented in the second edition of our book which should be available on the internet by the end of 1996.  Because of the rapid changes that are occurring in technology today, we anticipate reporting increased faculty activity in the use and production of computer aided education.





We have addressed this request to you, but if you feel that someone else in your department is better able to provide the information we need, please pass it on.





Thank you for your cooperation.





Very truly yours,











Robert E. Jen
